

TERM 1: THURSDAY 29 MARCH 2018









CAMDEN SHOW

Some of our College ensembles had the joy of participating and performing at the annual Camden Show again this year!

In 2018, we had the following ensembles perform: Intermediate Stage Band, Junior Drum Circle, and Contemporary Band. All students performed extremely well and it was the best excursion we have had to the Camden Show to date! Everyone worked as a team to load musical equipment on and off the bus, and were a positive support when watching other schools perform too. Students even had time to take a quick tour of the show and walk around to look at all the exciting rides and showbags on offer. They even got a free piece of fruit from the Woolworths stand! Well done everyone.

Mr Byron Mark

Ensembles Manager